
Sunday, August 23, 2020 
Worship in the Grove, St. David's United Church of Christ 

 
 

 
Video Links  for Sunday School Children 

 

For Younger Children: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lMbUKRHKltw 

For Older Children:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a3o2Faooy-k 

To Learn About Snakes: 

https://www.nationalgeographic.com/animals/reptiles/group/snakes/ 

 

WEEKLY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

CARD SHOWER:  Robert Wentz will be 90 years old on August 26.  Robert was 

a former Sunday School teacher and a faithful member of St. Davids but is no 

longer able to attend worship services.  Send Robert a card to help him celebrate 

his 90th birthday and to let him know that his church family remembers and cares 

for him. Robert’s address:   

 Robert Wentz 

 1525 E. Deep Run Road 

 Westminster, Maryland 21158 

 

 

GRIEFSHARE:  August 18 and 25; September 1 and 8. Meetings are in the 

Grove building at 6:45 PM. Meetings are stand-alone. It is not necessary to be 

able to attend every meeting. Spread the word about GriefShare. 

 

SMARTCHURCH APP:  The developers of SmartChurch are no longer able to 

manage the church app. Church communication will still be available on the 

website, Facebook and via email. Thank you. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lMbUKRHKltw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a3o2Faooy-k
https://www.nationalgeographic.com/animals/reptiles/group/snakes/


 

CARING FOR OUR OWN OFFERING (Month of August):  There are times when 

personal finances are stretched to the limit, and during these times of 

unemployment and business closures, paying the bills  can become critical for a 

family. We want to extend our church family’s compassion and care by lending a 

helping hand in time of need to our members.  Please give your donations to our 

Treasurer Harley Hartman or Linda Huggens before or after services. Either way, 

please indicate that the monies are for the Caring for Our Own offering. 

 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS:  Please send your prayer requests directly to Pastor 

Scott either by text (717-880-6082) or e-mail (pscott8283@comcast.net) prior to 

Sunday, so that he can lift them up during worship. 

 

YOUR WEEKLY OFFERINGS:   Because of the current COVID-19 situation, the 

church’s mailbox does not get checked daily as in the past.  As a safety 

precaution, rather than mail your offerings to the church, we would ask that you 

mail them directly to our church treasurer, Harley Hartman.  Please include one 

Offering Envelop with your mailed checks indicating the manner in which you 

would like to have your funds applied. 

Harley’s Mailing Address: 

Harley Hartman, 2195 Blackrock Road, Hanover, PA 17331 

Thank you for your continued support of the ministries of St. David’s!  

 

 


